WESTELL
March 8, 2006

Elliott TCB

684 West Maude Ave.
Sunnyvale, CA. 94085

FCC ID: CH8D90327W30-XX
To Whom It May Concern:

This letter is to acknowledge that the necessary manufacturing changes have been incorporated in
the WMTO0583 to allow the device to be compliant to FCC Part15 requirements.

The manufacturing process has been changed to add a soldering process to the product that

attaches more points of the can shield to the printed circuit board; preventing excessive emissions
from the product.

Sincerely,
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Albert L Engelkens
Project Engineer

750 NORTH COMMONS DRIVE ~ AURORA, IL 60504

(630) 898-2500 (630) 323-6883
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